
	
	

	
	
	
	
Annual Giving Drive Update 
	
	

	
We have raised $38,943 through the Annual Giving Drive so far this year from 

about 30% of our students and their families. We hope to get 100% participation! 
 

The Annual Giving Drive is one of our primary fundraisers!  The GHSC has 
suggested a donation amount equal to the total dollar amount per student that we 

need to raise this year, through the Annual Giving Drive, Walkathon, and other 
fundraisers like the Harvest Festival, Buy-in Parties, and auction items. We ask 
that you support our school in whatever amount works with your family, but we 

are hoping to get everyone who can to participate in the Annual Giving Drive, no 
matter the amount of their donation.  Thank you! 

 
If you have any questions about how your dollars are spent, visit our website: 

GHSC.net, email one of our board members or attend a GHSC meeting! 


